
Donations Needed
Our Math & Literacy Night is scheduled for November 13th. We’ve got

some fun things planned, but we need your help!

We hope to include elements of STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, the
Arts, Math) this year which requires lots of consumable items. It would be
greatly appreciated and helpful if you would be willing to donate any of

the following items:

Toilet Paper Rolls Paper Towel Rolls Pipe Cleaners

Masking Tape Tin Foil Paper Plates

Colored Tissue Paper Craft Foam Cotton Balls

Large Beads Rubber Bands Popsicle Sticks

Please use this link to sign-up for items to donate and send in no later
than Oct. 31st.

Donations can come to Cecilia Doan, Math Resource Teacher. You can
also give it to your child’s teacher and they can arrange pickup with me.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out:
cvdoan@fcps.edu.

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!

https://signup.com/go/toBzVKU
mailto:cvdoan@fcps.edu

